
Manly Warringah Wolves are fielding their inaugural 
women’s team in the 2014 season and we want you to be a 

part of it! 

Every Sunday between now and 15 December we will be 
running a training session from 4pm—5pm down 
at our home ground—Weldon Oval, Curl Curl. 
From January 7 2014 training will be on a Tuesday 
and a Thursday night. Everyone is welcome. 

If you will be 16 by 1 January 2014 and you’d like 
to try AFL, Weldon Oval is where you should plan 
to be. 

We have a great group of girls and women who are keen to learn 
how to play our national sport and we’d love you to join them. 

You can just show up ready to play or you can find out more by 
contacting me on by email or mobile or by liking us on Facebook. 

Hope to see you down there, 

Alisa Kelley 
Director, Women’s Football 

Mobile: 0409 877 503 
Email: 
manlywomenafl@gmail.com 
Facebook:  www.facebook.com/manlyaflwomen 


